
July 17, 2020 
 
Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

As you know, the District is working diligently on our plan for what the return to school will look like for our 
community.  Our comprehensive reopening plan will focus first on the health and safety of our students, families and 
staff, as well as developing a viable plan to provide high-quality learning opportunities for all of our students. 

We have received a great deal of input from a large number of our staff and families during the planning process, in 
the form of surveys and planning committees.  Your feedback is very valuable to us as we finalize our reopening 
plans.  If you have not yet completed the Back to School Family Survey, it will remain open until 5:00pm today:  
www.esd20.org/coronavirus-updates/back-to-school-family-survey-2020. 

We wanted to share our timeline for the Keeneyville ESD20 Return to Learn Plan, which will be presented to the 
Board of Education at a Virtual Special Board Meeting on Thursday, July 23, 2020 at 7:00pm.  For more information or 
to attend virtually, please visit Board Meetings.  We will share the Return to Learn presentation with families and 
staff via email on Friday, July 24 and additional information will be coming the week of July 27. 

We understand that this is a stressful and challenging time for everyone.  Please know that the health and safety of 
the D20 community continues to be our utmost concern.  We appreciate your feedback greatly and we are looking 
forward to partnering with our families as the students return to learn this fall. 

Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 
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